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January 25, 1966

Docket No.
50-133

Dr. David Okrent-

Chairinen, Advisory Comunittee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Comunission
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. Okrent:

Transmitted herewith for the of the Consmittee are
copies of the f W on

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

Letter dated January 21, 1966 (3 copies), transmitting:

Report on Pressure Suppression Containment System
Leakage Rate Testing at Humboldt Bay Power Plant
Unit No. 3, dated January 21, 1966. (16 cys)

Distribution
' #.:>uppl.

R&PRSB Reading
E. G. Case
Originator:HSteele(2) Si rely yours,

dEdson G. Case, Assistant Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated above
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